
August 4, 2017

  

CIVIC HOLIDAY – August 7th 2017 

Please note, the office will be closed on: 

Monday, August 7th 2017. 

Sylvan the weekend Super will be on duty: 

August 5th to August 7th 2017  

Sylvan can be reached @ 905-424-5173. 

Have a safe and happy holiday. 

Thank you. 
Management, DCC 19

www.thebayshore.net


